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Notice of determination 

 

Notice to all Registered Participants (Participants) under the National Gas Rules (NGR) 

 

This notice advises all Participants and other interested stakeholders on AEMO’s decision to amend the: 

 Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement 

The changes to Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement seek to: 

• Facilitate the ASX Wallumbilla Futures being physically delivered on the GSH 

• Change in format of the Schedules in the Exchange Agreement to enable ease of use 

• Allowing email and electronic signatures for membership applications for the Exchange 

Agreement 

Consultation on changes to the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement concluded on 17th June 2022. AEMO 

received no submission’s in response to the IIR.  

ASX has confirmed that AEMO is not required to provide Confirmations of EFP Trades to ASX, therefore, 

this requirement has been removed from clause 13.5(c)(ii) in the Exchange Agreement.  

The changes will be incorporated in version 16 of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement. As required by 

the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement clause 3.3(d) (iv), AEMO informs Participants that version 16 of 

the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement will be effective from October 6th 2022 or such other date as 

notified by AEMO.  

 

Notice Date: 15th July 2022 

 


